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No!!! No more taxes on Oregon citizens!! Are you seriously considering raising taxes 

on yourselves, which always, oddly enough, don’t seem to effect you personally. Why 

is that? What kind of back door deals are you getting? Remember, you are public 

servants and work for us!! This state is out of control on taxes. Tax without 

representation. No! Just no! Vote no on this horrendous bill!! Enough is enough 

already!  


